
Public comment 18-1578 

 

We strongly oppose the Alamo Solar project as a homeowner in close proximity of this project, If this 

project is allowed, my property values as well as those my neighbors and a gated community of 

approximately 1400 homes located behind and adjoining my property, will plummet, There is also a 

question of what the impact would be in regard to the Lakengren recreational lake, also a part of this 

community. What is the chemical runoff going to do to the lake? Will the grass waterways to prevent 

erosion be maintained across many of the fields which were prime agricultural land. Also adjacent to 

this area is a wildlife reserve as well as a large Boy Scout reservation. Wildlife is abundant in this area 

between , Rt. 127 and Paint Creek Rd. The fencing of the area is going to deter wildlife and force new 

paths across existing farmlands and residential areas. This could be detrimental to farm animals as well 

as domestic animals. 

 

Also we have a large concern with the "heat island" that would be produced the by the panels . Would 

this create a climate change for this area? Is the ambient sound and radiation from the lines involved 

hazardous to human or animals? These are my concerns as all this is developing across the road from my 

residence and is certainly not the scenary I want to sit on my porch and look at. Declining Property 

values are my main opposition, 

 

John and Linda Wambo 

Eaton, Ohio 
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